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Christmas Concert 
 
The students from Pope Francis Elementary School performed our annual 
Christmas Concert on Tuesday, December 17th. The performance took place at 
OHS and it was a packed house. Entry to the concert was a non-perishable food 
item. All food items and donations went to the Timmins Food Bank. 
 

                   
            

On behalf of the school community, I would like to thank Mrs. Vachon, Miss Kos 
and their team for their dedication and time, preparing for this wonderful event.  
 


